
 

 

 Please read the school newsletter 

and please support the PTA events 

who are also looking for help on 

Sunday for the Brampton Christmas 

Lights and school disco. 
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We learnt all about childminders and the role they 
have in our community.  We also learnt about how 
you can grow your own fruit and vegetables on a 
trip with Wishing Well Childminders to their 
allotment in the village.  We were able to also visit 
the florist in the village to see what they sell in their 
shop. 
 

Something Special 
 

 

Thank you all so much for those who took part in last 
Friday’s pajama day for Children In Need. A fantastic 
total of £37.90 was raised. The children made their 
own spotty cakes and learnt what Children In Need is 
all about. For more information about Children In 
Need please visit: 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/corporate2/childreninneed 

 

 
We hope you liked your child’s photos taken by 
Caroline Ann Photography.  Please can you return 
the photo questionnaire for Caroline as your 
feedback is really important to Caroline and 
Brambles. Any question about your photos, please 
direct them to Caroline: 0770 3274439/ 
ca_photography@icloud.com.   

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  My New Childminder by Jillian 
Powell 

 
Song:  The children at the childminders 
 
Rhyme:  A little seed 

 

 

Parents are reminded that the car parks are for staff 
only.  Please be mindful of parking around the school 
site, do not block residents’ driveways or park on double 
yellow lines.  Parking in the lay-by outside of Brambles is 
not permitted between 8.30-9.20am and 2.45-3.45pm. 
 
Please read the School’s weekly newsletter and the PTA 
news.  Please support the PTA this Sunday for the 
Brampton Christmas Lights Switch On, the school disco 
and the Christmas Fair. 

Brambles dress up as a real hero day 
Friday 8

th
 December 

In return for a donation for the PTA Christmas Fair 
 

PTA Christmas Fair 
Friday 8

th
 December 3-5pm 

 
Brambles Winter Assembly 

Friday 15
th

 December 11.00-12.30am 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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